
From: Elspeth Ingleby 
Sent: 04 October 2019 09:44
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: RE: NUYM/2019/0630/CVC - Brickyard Cottage, Ravenscar
 
Hi Hilary,
 
I am satisfied that the revised units proposed will reduce light spillage and will therefore
be acceptable.
 
Thanks,

Elspeth
 
 
Elspeth Ingleby MACantab ACIEEM

Ecologist
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP
Telephone: 01439 772700
 
From: Hilary Saunders 
Sent: 03 October 2019 08:09
To: Elspeth Ingleby
Subject: FW: NUYM/2019/0630/CVC - Brickyard Cottage, Ravenscar
 
Hi Elspeth,
 
I’ve received revised lighting details in response to your comments.
 
Would these be better?
 
Yours sincerely
 
H. Saunders



From: Planning
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2019/0630/CVC - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from Building Conservation at

The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York, YO62 5BP, via email: building@northyorkmoors.org.uk
Date: 25 September 2019 15:58:30

Comments made by Building Conservation of The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP
via email: building@northyorkmoors.org.uk
Phone: 01439 772700
Fax: 01439 770691
EMail: building@northyorkmoors.org.uk
Preferred Method of Contact is: Post

Comment Type is No additional comments
Letter ID: 530988
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